
Partners  express  support  to
DSWD’s new priority programs
Various development partners expressed their support to the
new priority programs of the Department of Social Welfare and
Development  (DSWD)  during  its  Partnership  Forum  on  Social
Welfare and Social Protection held on Thursday (June 29) at
the Seda Hotel Vertis North, Quezon City.
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